
 

 

27 August 2014 

 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Thank you for helping your child in choosing the Model Making elective. My goal is to present different 

techniques in making models and thinking in 3D. 

 

For our first project it will be required for your child to purchase a plastic scale model. These can be bought at 

the toy section of EMart or HomePlus. If you know of any hobby shops that specialize in plastic models in 

Busan, please let me know! 

 

The plastic model should be of a car and that it should be in 1/24 in scale.  

 

Below is a picture of what a plastic scale model car looks like: 

 

 
 

Please don’t forget to add liquid model cement with the purchase. 

 

The 20,000 KW fee that was paid for the elective will be used for paints and materials for the other model 

projects we will do. 

 

Thank you very much for your support and please don’t hesitate to email me at aquimpo@bifskorea.org for any 

questions or clarifications. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr. Quimpo 

Art Teacher 

Busan International Foreign School 
798 Nae-ri,  Gijang-eup,  Gijang-gun,  Busan 619-902 
Ph: +82 51 742 3332   Fax; + 82 51 742 3375  
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